CSD Luncheon January 11, 2017

There were representatives from the Helendale, Daggett and Newberry CSDs, MWA, Supv. Lovingood’s
office, and RCD.

Yermo moving forward with office staffing and is hoping to organize a tri-community event. More info
will be forthcoming. Daggett also has new staff. There was discussion about the three fire departments
need to cooperate and the need for CERT training.

MWA’s Beverly Lowry handed out a flyer on the MWA Mini tour on May 3" and encouraged all who had
not been on the tour to take it. General Manager Kirby Brill is retiring in April. MWA is seeking a
replacement.

Paula Deel
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